
On Friday 19th September, Year 5 went to 
Buckingham Palace to do landscape drawing on the 

lawn. Emma taught us about perspective and 
vanishing points. Some of us were so engrossed 

that we ended up with pencil lead all over our hands! 
After our session, we were lucky enough to leave 

through the front of the palace!


